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TRELOWETH SCHOOL'S NEWSLETTER

wWe

blown through and the
children at Treloweth were
unfazed by the very blustery
conditions.

We had a visit from
headteachers from two local
schools this week and they
left very impressed by the
focus and hard work shown
oy pupils throughout the
school - the children really
do make us proud with their
positive attitudes and good
manners.

. THE CHOUGH

Date: Friday 29th September 2023

IMPORTANT
DATES:

5.10.2023 - PTA AGM at
3.20pm.

6.10.2023 - Staff INSET
day (No children in
school).

Week beginning 20th
November - Parental
Consultations.

7.12.2023 - EYFS
Christmas performance.

8.12.2023 - Christmas
Jumper Day.

11.12.2023 - Y1, Y2, Y3
Christmas performances.

12.12.2023 - Y4, Y5, Y6
Christmas performances.

14.12.2023 - EYFS & KS1
Christmas lunch.

15.12.2023 - KS2
Christmas lunch.

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school
does not necessarily endorse these services.
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We are constantly reflecting on how we can improve
provision and facilities at Treloweth and as such there will
be a few changes to After School Club starting after half
term. After School Club (Chough Club) will now be held in

dedicated rooms at the front of the school building; the
team are busy preparing the space. From half term, if
parents collecting from Chough Club can ring the doorbell
in the entrance corridor and then stand by the window
looking over the Chough Club room then the staff will
bring your child to you through the front door. This means
that from 3:25pm each day all gates will be locked.

Next week is a shorter week for the children as we are
closed for staff training on Friday. We also have the PTA
AGM next Thursday afternoon at 3:20pm so hopefully | will
get to meet some of you then.

As ever, if you have any questions or concerns please do
come and speak to me or one of the team.

Best wishes
Mrs French
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MULTI ACADEMY TRUS

Diamond Attendance
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PROGRESSIONS | 1.30  perweekperstudent (7))
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Rainbows and Sunbeams

Reception are beginning their |
reading and writing journey here
at Treloweth, with learning to
read and write their letter

sounds. They have made a super
start - Well done Rainbows and
Sunbeams!

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school
does not necessarily endorse these services.
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The children in year 2 enjoyed
acting out a story from the Bible;
‘Matthew, the tax collector’. First

they listened to the story. Then they
had the opportunity to dress up
and take part in the role play. The
children were amazing and could
answer questions about the story
confidently.

Year 3

We have been enjoying some drama
this week in our writing lessons! We
acted out a scene from our book to
help us generate some question and

statement sentences. Our freeze frame
pictures helped us to learn how to
write and punctuate dialogue.

PICYEOL L NGE

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might Llike the information and find it useful, the school
does not necessarily endorse these services.




\ — -

TRELOWETH SCHOOL'S NEWSLETTER

Year 4
In Year 4, we have been

learning all about the digestive
system in science. After
discussing the individual parts
which make up our digestive
system, we recreated it to see
how it all works.

In science this week, Year 6 have
been learning about
microorganisms and have planned
and initiated an experiment around
this. We will be monitoring and
analysing our experiment over the
coming weeks to see which
variables create the most ideal
environment for growth of mould!
Yum!

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter.
Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.
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Treloweth PTA

Annual General Meeting

EVERYONE IS WELCOME

stay informed and get involved.

Treloweth School
ot October 2023 3:20pm

Roles up for re-election are Chair, Deputy, Secretary and
Treasurer please contact frelowethptai@crofiymat.org to
express an interest. Thank you!

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter.
Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.




